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I	strongly	support	an	increase	in	the	feed-in	tariff	for	solar	electricity	in	order	to	
truly	represent	the	benefits	of	this	form	of	electricity	generation,	such	as	its	
environmental		and	health	benefits,	its	simpler	and	more	efficient	network	
distribution	benefits	and	its	avoidance	of	the	climate	change	damage	associated	
with	ALL	forms	of	fossils	fuel	energy	generation.		The	feed-in-tariff	should	at	
least	reflect	the	recent	increases	in	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
	
John	Kelly.	
	
JOHN	KELLY		
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